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Marbob Energy Corporation 
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Attention: Mr. Brian Collins 

Re: Division Order No. SWD-896 
Division Order No. SWD-898 
South Malaga SWD Well No. 2 
(Formerly the Sylvester Well No. 1) 
APINo. 30-015-27980 
Unit P, Section 35, T-24S, R-28E, NMPM, 
Eddy County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Collins: 

It has come to our attention that two injection permits were mistakenly issued for 
the South Malaga SWD Well No. 2 (formerly the Sylvester Well No. 1). Order No. 
SWD-896 was issued for the South Malaga SWD Well No. 2 on October 16,2003, and 
Order No. SWD-898 was issued for the Sylvester Well No. 1 on October 19,2003. 
Please be advised that this error is entirely the fault of the Division. 

Division Order No. SWD-898 is hereby cancelled and of no further effect. 

I f you should have any questions, please contact Mr. David Catanach at (505) 
476-3466. 

Lori Wrotenbery 
Division Director 
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